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I am opposed to SB348. As a minority, I am offended that legislation is being 

proposed that makes it harder for me to feel safe by raising the permit fee to buy a 

firearm. This is not only unconstitutional, it violates the concept of equity. I feel like I 

am being discriminated against because I am not so rich that I can just afford any 

increase in fees that the legislature wants to make up. Shame on you.  


